
 

Deer Park West Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey 2021 

It’s that time of the year again when at Deer Park West Parents/Caregivers & Guardians  

have the opportunity to complete an opinion survey. This survey enhances communication by allowing us to 

understand your opinions, attitudes and perspectives towards your child’s education and the school. 

Completing the survey is an opportunity to have a voice and acknowledge what is working well and/or 

what is not working well.  

 

Your feedback will be used to inform and direct our future school planning and improvement. Together 

we can implement strategies to achieve greater educational experiences. As you can see by the data 

below we have taken on board your feedback and the data continues to improve each year. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Not finished 

 The survey will be conducted online and should take 20 minutes to complete.  

 The survey can be completed on any internet enabled device (iPad, Desktop or Laptop, Smartphone) 

and is compatible with most browsers. 

 The survey will be open from Monday 9th August to Sunday 22nd August 2021.  

 The survey is available in English and 10 other languages including Arabic, Vietnamese, Mandarin, Chin 

(Hakha), Hindi, Japanese, Greek, Turkish, Somali and Punjabi.  

 

We appreciate your participation and please be assured that your responses are completely confidential. 

The survey is conducted anonymously, and it is important to us that you complete the survey as honestly 

as possible. 

 

Positive Endorsement for Parent community engagement data. 

(green shows the most positive endorsement) 


